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EARLY CHILDHOOD ACCESS CONSORTIUM FOR EQUITY SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION RECEIPT 

 
 
This letter is to notify you that the Illinois Student Assistance Commission (ISAC) has received your 
[Academic Year] Early Childhood Access Consortium for Equity (ECACE) Scholarship Program 
Application. Your application was received on or before the date for priority access to funding, 
August 11, 2024, and it is complete. You will receive notification of your award status after that 
date has passed. Be sure the financial aid office at the college you plan to attend knows you will be 
enrolling and that you have submitted an ECACE Scholarship Program application. 
 
 Term     College Reported      
              
1st Semester / Quarter   [1st Semester / Quarter if reported]     
2nd Semester / Quarter    [2nd Semester / Quarter if reported]     
3rd Quarter    [3rd Quarter if reported]      
 
 
If you need to make changes to your application information, instructions for doing so and program 
processing updates are available on our website, isac.org. It is your responsibility to immediately 
notify ISAC, in writing, of any changes to: 
 
• your permanent home address and/or phone number; 
• the college you indicated on your application; and/or 
• your request to be considered for this scholarship. 
 
ISAC administers other scholarship and grant programs that can provide financial assistance to 
help you pay for college. To learn more about the financial aid process and available programs, 
visit our website at isac.org. You may also communicate directly with an ISAC Student 
Engagement Representative via telephone at 800.899.ISAC (4722) or e-mail us at 
isac.studentservices@illinois.gov. 
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